
If we were required to pay overtime for any hours worked over 40 hours, we would have to cut hours of all employees because we 
can't afford to pay more than we already are.  We don't require anyone to work more than 40 hours, however if our employees want 
to, we offer that to them and I know they rely on those extra hours.  Our profit margin is already almost nothing, so having to pay 
more would possibly force us to close.


